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20th September 2020   Twenty Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

YOUR LOVING CARE:                                                                                                                         

When you walked with us on earth, you spread your healing power.                                                  

We place in your loving care all who are affected by Coronavirus.                                                      

Keep us strong in faith, hope and love.                                                                                        

Bring relief to our sick, console our bereaved, protect those who care for us.                                    

We lift our prayer to you Lord, and trust in your infinite mercy,                                      

as we wait for the daybreak. Amen.                                                                                                                                              

Catholic Agency for Overseas Development (CAFOD) 

COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS UPDATE: It’s pleasing that on Thursday our restrictions have 
begun to be scaled back in rural Victoria and we can now move around and visit others 
more freely. Though businesses can now open for small numbers of customers, its 
somewhat puzzling that we’re still not permitted to gather for Mass. While our “re-open” 
date is at this stage listed for 23rd November, we’re hopeful that, if the number of COVID-19 
cases Victoria-wide continues its downward trend, we will be given the green light much 
sooner. We continue to pray for all who are affected by this pandemic, those in healthcare 
and those who in a myriad of ways are caring for others.   
  

SR BARBARA’S NEW MARYBOROUGH STREET: We’re delighted to hear that, at its August 
meeting, Central Goldfields Shire Council approved the naming of Barbara Court, after our 
beloved Sr Barbara May, for one of the new roads in the next stage of Whirrakee Rise 
development, in acknowledgement of her wonderful contribution to not only our Parish but 
also throughout our Shire and district. This is especially appropriate as this weekend we 
remember Sr Barbara on the fourth anniversary of her death. 

 

Remembering those who have died:   

We pray for those who have died recently and those whose anniversaries are 

at this time including: John Dell, Gerald Smith, Paul Richards, John Dix, 

Helen Burns, Sr. Barbara May, Owen Williams, Maurice Lang, James 

Little, James Mason, Peter Castanelli, Tom Noonan, Nancy Cooper, John 

Harris, Robert Milesi, Francis Meade, Thomas Patrick Noonan, Vincent 

Dam and John Van den Beld. 

St. Augustine’s Parish, Maryborough 
~inc. St. Kevin’s, Barnett St. Avoca,  St. Mary’s, Hardy St. Dunolly,  
St. Patrick’s, Pyrenees H’way & Evans St. Amphitheatre,   
St. Patrick’s, Main St. Bealiba,  St. Patrick’s, Barkly-Redbank Rd. Redbank,  
St. Augustine’s, Burke St, Maryborough~ 
 
 
 
 
St. Patrick’s, Pyrenees Highway & Evans St. Amphitheatre,   St. Patrick’s, Main St. Bealiba.   

St. Patrick’s, Barkly-Redbank Rd Redbank.~ 
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